
20th October 2013 

               Pre Grade Sausage roll activities and ants 

   The Pre Grades had their first cooking experience with Ms. Renette and 

   Ms. Marilena in the home economics room last week.  One of the        

   activities related to the letter of the week – S – was making sausage 

rolls.  The girls had a great time rolling sausages into the dough as well as trying to make 

letter S shapes out of the remaining dough but their favourite part of the activity was    

definitely eating the sausage rolls!! 

During the second week of our Pre Grade adventures we visited a garden close to our 

school.  Here the children were encouraged to observe how ants travel with food, in and 

out of holes, over small hills of dirt, and also onto the Autumn leaves which the children 

held as they were able to observe the ants even closer.   

This activity was part of a project for ‘Dinja Wahda’ as well as part of our letter of the week 

activities  


